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August 16, 2024 
 
To our partners at the UN Global Compact, 
 
We are requesting an extension for the submission of our 2023-2024 Communication on Engagement. 
Several members of our leadership team have been out this summer dealing with serious health issues and 
we unfortunately missed the deadline.  
 
We absolutely want to renew our commitment to the UN Global Compact in 2024 and beyond and look 
forward submitting all required paperwork soon. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Heather Luca  
Chief Communications Officer  
Results for Development 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


